
RECREATION BOARD                          JANUARY 26, 2015

MEMBERS:

Julie LaRue, Chairman
Kathy Schreiner
Adrian Bellis
Bryan Meck (absent)
John Palmerini (absent)

Also present:  Mark Cain, Recreation Director

The meeting began at 6:00 PM.

FARMINGTON RECREATION MEETINGS:

Ms. Schreiner read a statement that she wrote concerning the day and time of the 
Recreation Board’s meetings.  She would like there to be an established day and time the 
meeting should be held each month, so that members may plan ahead.

The Recreation members agreed to hold their meeting on the third Tuesday of each 
month at 6:30 PM.

EASTER EGG HUNT:

The Easter egg hunt will be held at the Farmington Town Hall on March 28, 2015
at 11:00 AM.  

Members should arrive at 9:30 AM to help set out eggs.

Mr. Cain will ask student from his government class to help.

Easter coloring contest will be posted on the website, town email, and the Daily 
Messenger.

BALL MEETING:

The annual ball field meeting will be held on Monday, March 9, 2015 at 6:00 PM. at the 
Farmington Town Hall.

The Clerk of the Board will mail out field usage letters to each team.

Mr. Cain will send out a letter to prospective baseball teams that have asked for field 
usage.
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SUMMER RECREATION:

Mr. Cain will look into reserving the Town Hall for summer recreation registration. 
Registration will be held on May 11th & 13th from 5:30-7:00 for Farmington town residents 
and May 18th & 20th   from 5:30-7:00 for open registration.  The Farmington Town Clerk 
will let him know if these days and times are available.

ADULT TRAVEL CLUB:

Mr. Cain said that he has reached out to Mr. Mike Stockman via email and phone so that 
they can work together on scheduling senior citizens trips.  Mr. Cain has not heard back.

Ms. Schreiner will go ahead and reserve 25 seats at the Merry-Go-Round Playhouse, 
Auburn N.Y.  for the play West Side Story.

PICKLE BALL:

The scheduled presenter who was to give a presentation of pickle ball for the recreation 
members did not show for this meeting.  Mr. Cain shared the history of pickle ball which 
is a game played on tennis courts.  

SLEDDING PARTY:

Mr. Cain will check with Mr. Fafinski to see if the recreation board would be able to host 
a small party to serve hot chocolate to town residents using the hill at Mertensia Park for 
sledding.

RECREATION GOALS FOR 2015:

Mr. Cain asked each member to think about any goals they would like to put in place for 
the recreation board for 2015.  Members will bring any ideas to the February meeting.

The next meeting will be held on FEBRUARY 17, 2015 AT 6:30 PM.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 PM.

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes.


